
The repeated walkouts denying a quorum over the past couple years have been detrimental to our state. I am in favor of finding a 
better way for our state to operate so that it can continue to do the important work for the people of the state. If we can do that 
through modification of the Constitution, I am open to that. Will that go to a statewide vote? I advocate for that.  


